
            

 

 

 

            Notes of the Partnership And Community Trust [PACT] Meeting held at 19-00H on  

                            the   18th of November 2014  at the Old Church Rooms. 

 

Present. Chairman  R S Vaughan, Councillor R MacKerlich, Mrs V Alan, Mr D Suthers and 

PCSO R Harrison. 

After a brief discussion, the official meeting was posponed due a lack of a quorum. 

 An informal discussion took place.Mr D Suthers expressed his concern regarding the 

apparant increase in heavy traffic that was  passing along Heol Isaf. He also felt that such 

traffic would increase  as the proposed developments in and around Radyr and 

Morganstown began to materialise. The police officer reponded and would act accordingly. 

 

 Councillor R Mackerlich gave a brief update regarding the Cardiff Local Development Plan 

[CLDP].Meetings were planned in December and in the New Year with the appropriate 

authorities and the public.Both he and Mr D Suthers had to leave at 19-30H to attend a 

meeting of the North West Group in the OCR to discuss matters relating to the CLDP. 

 

 R S Vaughan reported that he had received no nominations to be considered as the new 

Chairman of PACT. He would submit a formal resignation in the New Year. If no one could be 

found to act as Chairman,The Police would take over the responsibility for organising and 

running the PACT. 

The next meeting would be held in January 2015 


